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Nutritional Information Change 

The nutritional information platform that we use for our menus will be changing from Net Nutrition 

to Ten Kites. The website and app will be updated next week with the new link. If you have issues 

accessing the information during this transition, please contact Emily Barnard at ext. 8495 or 8508.  

 

Recycle Bins 

Did you know that we have collection bins in the Scooter Room/Gallery for items that will be 

recycled/donated? We do! We currently have bins for batteries, ink cartridges, plastic bags/film for 

NexTrex and eyeglasses through the Lions Club. And don’t forget, there is a collection bin outside 

the Main Dining Room for eyeglasses through Jeevan Subramanium’s senior project. (Jeevan’s 

article was published in the 9-21-23 FYI.) 

 

Flu Shot Clinic - Independent Living Residents  

A Flu shot clinic for independent living residents will be held on Thursday, October 5 from 10:00 

a.m. to Noon in the Medical Office. This is a walk-in clinic; appointments are not necessary. If you 

cannot make it to the clinic, please contact Joanie Reese at ext. 8480 to schedule an appointment. Flu 

shots for residents in Skilled Nursing, Personal Care and the Oak Grove Center will be administered 

on each unit - date TBD. 

 

Auditorium Update 

Stage and storage renovations are nearing completion, and the stage lift has been installed. We await 

the Cranberry Township lift inspection date and should have an update next week.  

 

 


